
 

 

 
 

 

 

To inspire all 

learners to reach 

their full potential 

and create a 

positive legacy for 

the future. 
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POWERED BY ALICE BROWN P.A.C 

alicebrownpac03@gmail.com 

ALICE BROWN SCHOLARSHIP 
Alice Brown Elementary School was officially opened on November 18, 1977. Our 

neighbourhood school was named in honour of a woman who was an outstanding teacher 

and administrator for years in the Langley School District. Although we are located on the 

outskirts of Brookswood, we are the only City of Langley school with a K-7 population of 

approximately 260 students. 

 
Alice Brown's educational philosophy is based on the belief that our school is a welcoming, 

safe and caring place where students, parents and staff are committed to learning. The 

dignity of every individual is upheld. Cooperative attitudes and a focus on the positive help 

students build their self-esteem. Alice Brown is a community of learners where students, 

parents and staff wish to be. 

 
CRITERIA 

The award will be granted annually to a student in Grade 12 in a public school in Langley 

who attended Alice Brown Elementary for at least one school year. The following must be 

submitted: 

a) A completed Alice Brown Scholarship application form showing specific plans as 

to immediate future academic, technical or vocational education or training. 

b) Written confirmation from your school principal or counsellor on school letterhead 

that you will be graduating in June 2025. 

c) An essay of 250 words or more regarding: “The Most Important Thing I Learned 
at Alice Brown” 

d) Graduating students from Langley School District #35 are eligible to apply who 

attended Alice Brown Elementary for at least one school year (please provide the 

date(s) of attendance). 

e) The applicant must agree to have their essay published in a newspaper, on a web 

site, PAC, BCCPAC or DPAC publications. 
 

 
For the 2024/2025 school year, an award in the amount of $500 will be given to a 

student entering or involved in ANY FIELD OF STUDY. The Alice Brown Elementary 

Scholarship Committee Chairperson must receive completed applications by 3pm, 

Friday, May 30, 2025. Applications can be dropped off directly at Alice Brown 

Elementary (please clearly mark ATTN: ALICE BROWN ELEMENTARY 

SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE on the envelope), or submitted via email in PDF form with 

all attachments to alicebrownpac03@gmail.com 
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